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As a private property owner of nearly 40 years I strongly oppose this bill. The state 

was not there when I needed to repair my well. They have zero business on my 

property that I already pay taxes on . The idea of controlling my water is ridiculous. 

Please end this power grab by an already bloated inefficient government. 


